
To the town administrator and select board  
 
I do not believe the town should mandate vaccines to employees, it should remain the employees 
choice and be a private matter. Town employees have done an excellent job during this pandemic. Fear 
and rhetoric should not eclipse the fact that there have been no deaths and very few hospitalizations on 
the island in the past 16 months. Town workers have proven success, whether they were vaccinated or 
not. There is no need to mandate vaccinations to those who choose not to get one, it could expose the 
town to law suits for little to no statistical gain.   
 
Michael Valenti 
48 oak knoll rd 
West Tisbury  
 
 


